
  
 

   
                                                                                   

 
 
 
IT Department Board Report for February 2023 

April 10, 2023 
 

1. IT welcomes Justin Carr, IT Technician, to the department, effective March 17, 2023. 
 

2. We are working to deploy grant funded laptops, monitors, and printers in New Courts. 
 

3. We are coordinating with Ed Stewart the installation of new grant-funded security 
cameras in New Courts. 
 

4. We are working with the Health Department and county offices in New Courts to 
upgrade our security card reading system and install new card readers. 
 

5. We will be supporting the States Attorney Office and the Public Defender’s office in a 
migration to a new case management system (Karpel). We will assist by working with 
our court management system vendor JSI/Finvi to get any necessary database files 
needed for the transition loaded into the cloud based Karpel system. 

Contact me with any questions about IT activities, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Gorski 

IT Director 

pgorski@countyoflee.org 
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